
From: Kersten, Colette
Sent: 12/2/2012 10:12:21 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: All-Party R-l 103012 Track 1 Proposed Decision Regarding Use of IOU GHG 

Allowance Revenue
Thanks Meredith. I noticed that PG&E was missing from the list!

See you Tuesday!

Colette

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 9:28 PM
To: Malliett, Valerie
Cc: Kersten, Colette; Cuaresma, Sally
Subject: All-Party R-l 103012 Track 1 Proposed Decision Regarding Use of IOU GHG Allowance Revenue

Valerie,

PG&E would like to speak at the all party on Tuesday. Our primary spokesperson will be Steve Malnight, Vice 
President, Customer Energy Solutions.

I apologize for the delay in providing a response.

Thanks,
Meredith Allen
PG&E Regulatory Relations
415-828-5765

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/

SB GT&S 0325737

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/

